
Dear Families,

     Happy Earth Day! Monday, April 22 is Earth Day. It is a day to think about the ways that 
we can work to keep our earth healthy. We have a beekeeping member of our WLPS 
family coming on Wednesday to talk to us about bees and how important they are to our 
earth! Mrs. Hart’s 2 sons were in my daughters’ classes at Wilma’s! 
 Reduce, Reuse, Recycle… it’s easy to do! That is the first line of one of our 

songs. We are learning ways that we can do all three of these things to help 
keep our planet healthy. We reduce waste by making sure we only use one or 

two paper towels after we wash our hands. We reuse our water bottles every day. We 
recycle by making taking items  destined for the trash or recycling bins into imaginative 
art. Each student will design, build and decorate a sculpture out of recyclable materials. 
    I would like to let you know, that while earth day is a busy and important day, I may 
need Mrs. Gelwicks substitute teach all or part of the day to allow me to be with my son 
as he must have a minor procedure on that day. I will not know what time until this 
Thursday. Thank you for your understanding and I would appreciate healing thoughts for 
Brendan on that day.
     Next Tuesday, April 23rd we will begin the always popular unit of 
study with our Fours Class, dinosaurs! This is always a fun way to 
conclude our school year.

Sincerely,
Michale Dudley
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Fours Snack Menu 
April 15, 2024

Monday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Tuesday Biscuits with Honey and Apple Juice

Wednesday Snack Mix and Apple Juice

Thursday
Birthday Muffins and Apple Juice

Happy Birthday Jack!

Friday Popcorn and Apple Juice
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